
14 April 2021 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Title: ‘Clinical outcomes of patients with two small hepatocellular carcinomas’ 
 
This letter is to confirm the statistical analysis of the data in this manuscript was 
conducted by an author with knowledge in application of biostatistics.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr Karl Vaz 
Corresponding Author 
The Victorian Liver Transplant Unit 
karl.vaz@austin.org.au 
 
 


